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May 12, 2025 

 

Los Angeles City Council 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Delivered via electronic mail 

Re: Violet Street Creative Office Campus  
Council File Nos. 25-0159; 25-0159-S1; and 25-0159-S2 
(Case Nos. VTT-83382-2A; CPC-2021-2231-GPA-VZC-HD-VCU-ZV-SPR-1A;  
ENV-2021-2232-EIR (SCH No. 2021110015)) 
Public Hearing Scheduled May 13, 2025  

 

Dear Chair Blumenfield, Vice-Chair Hutt, and Honorable Members of the Committee: 

On behalf of the Southern California District Council of Laborers (SCDCL), I am writing 
regarding the City of Los Angeles’ upcoming consideration of the Violet Street Creative 
Office Campus Project (“Project”).  

After raising initial concerns regarding the Project’s EIR, SCDCL has had an opportunity to 
review and consider the information provided in the Final EIR and the City’s supplemental 
responses to public comments.  This includes but is not limited to the City’s specific 
responses to prior public comments.   

This information has fully resolved our questions and concerns regarding the EIR, and 
SCDCL has no further comments on the Project.  We are pleased to offer our full support 
for the City’s approval of the Project. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jon Preciado 
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